## **Protect prime farmland in Lompoc.**



From Denise <djelamin@gmail.com>
To <natasha@sblafco.org>

**Date** 2022-12-07 17:31

To whom it may concern:

Please advise <u>LAFCO to postpone this decision until its February 2, 2023 meeting</u> in order to provide the public with a meaningful opportunity to participate in the process. Additionally, if LAFCO does proceed with the hearing, demand that it <u>denies the City's proposal</u> and prevents the conversion of important agricultural lands

Thanks,

Denise El Amin

Sent from my iPhone